
Announcements (Continued)

Thank You From Fr. Simon
Fr. Simon sends his deep and heartfelt thanks to our entire parish for being so
loving and welcoming to him, and for generously supporting his mission to help
bring the light of Christ and hope to the people of northern Uganda.

Parish Cleaning Day
Fr. Brian will be gathering with anyone interested to give the parish a good old
fashioned military style “field day” next Tuesday the 29th from 5:30pm -
8:30pm. Fr. Brian & Matushka Rose will bring Pizza and snacks for anyone
coming to help beautify and prepare our Parish for Archbishop Daniel’s visit.

Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser
Mary Kaschak is putting on a Spaghetti Dinner to help raise money for her friend
Julie Markinvoich on November 16th from 3-4pm at Bolindale Christian Church.
Julie is suffering from cancer and cannot afford treatment, and all money raised
will go towards helping her. Please see the flyer or Mary if you’re interested.

Christmas Giving Tree
As we have done in years past, a tree with the names along with the needs of
30 children in the care of Children Services for us to bless this Christmas will be
placed on the candlestand. Gifts should be placed in bags and not wrapped.
All gifts should be placed in the Narthex along the wall across from the stairs up
to the choir loft and need to be dropped off no later than Sunday December
8th. Please let Carol Bobosh know the names of the children you are blessing
this year, and please limit yourself to one child the first two weeks the tree is out
to give all our brothers and sisters a chance to bless a child in need this year.

New Donation Box & Online Giving through Tithely is Live
A newly made wooden donation box has been installed to the right of the candle
stand for donations and offerings to be placed in. A special thanks to Ron
Harvey for making it! Stewardship and Donations can also be given online
through Tithely by clicking “Donate” on the top right corner of our parish website,
with an autopay option available for convenience.
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Sunday, October 20th, 2024
Greatmartyr Artemius at Antioch

Fr. Brian Crivella, Rector……330-372-3895 / BrianCrivella@gmail.com
Dn. John Tutoki, Hall Coordinator …………….………….. 330-720-3541
Nina, Prayer List Coordinator……..treasurerstjohnsorthodoxchurch@gmail.com
Sunday, Oct 20th 17th Sunday after PNTCST /Tone 8. Greatmartyr Artemius

9:30 am Divine Liturgy followed by Coffee Hour
Tuesday, Oct 22nd Saint Averkios the Wonderworker

6:00 pm Great Vespers with Litya
Wednesday, Oct 23rd Holy Apostle & Brother to the Lord, Saint James

9:30 am Divine Liturgy
5:00 pm AA Meeting

Friday, Oct 25th Martyrs Marcian and Martyrius, the Notaries of Constantinople
6:00 pm Akathist to Saint James
7:00 pm Catechuman Class

Saturday, Oct 26th Holy, Glorious Demetrios the Myrrh-gusher of Thessaloniki
3:00 pm Altar Server Practice
4:15 pm Jean Miller & Barb Datish Panakhida
5:00 pm Great Vespers followed by Confessions

Sunday, Oct 27th 18th Sunday after PNTCST /Tone 1. Martyr Nestor
9:30 am Divine Liturgy followed by Coffee Hour

mailto:treasurerstjohnsorthodoxchurch@gmail.com


Attendance/Stewardship October 13th
Attendance: 61 Adults and 16 children 77 Total
YTD Weekly Offerings: $114,107.45
YTD Candle Offerings: $8,583.00
YTD Other Receipts (Coffee Hour, Hall, Cemetery, Sausage) $11,019.43
YTD Expenses $167,265.93
YTD Surplus/deficit -$33,556.05

Prayer Corner
Fr. Dcn. John Tutoki Sbdcn Joseph (Clyde)
Sarah Crivella Patty DiGiacobbe
James Livermore David Campbell
Anna Mae Stehnach
Patty, Gaylynn, Kevin, Renee, Anna & Helen Cassandra, Patrick, Elizabeth, Patrick
Sbdcn George Kaschack William Angle
Bill Zylka Joshua & Rebecca (Fr. Brian’s friends)
Nathan Paul Mackey Kevin
Vera, Natalie & Chase (Jennifer’s grandaughter)
Renee & Anna Laura & Roy
Greg, Clara, Jeanie Donna & Shawn
Azoria
The Faculty, Teachers, and Students of Holy Trinity Orthodox Academy
The Suffering Christians in Ukraine, Russia, & the Middle East

Newly Illumined: Thomas Sacca

Catechumens: Lucian & Lilianna Vasil, Kelly, Carter, Emma, & Bennett Worley, Kayla,
Alexander, & Cesar Ventura, Kayla, Donald, Elizabeth, Rebecca, Robert, Timothy,
Melissa, Ian, Christohpher, & William Cunningham, Matthew Rose, Nicky Lewis, &
Alexander Mackey

Newly Departed: Jean Miller (9/17) & Barb Datish (9/19)

Birthdays: Peter Stan (21st), Declan Brown (22nd), Laura Miklos & John Zimomra (25th)
& Sonia Lee (26th)

Anniversaries: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

Candle Commemorations
Theotokos For the Memory of Miles Cuckovich
Altar For the Memory of Mitrofan & Anastasia Zylka
Christ For the Memory of Michael Bender

Announcements

Archbishop Daniel Visit
Our Archpastor and Bishop, Daniel, will be visiting us November 2nd & 3rd.
After Great Vespers there will be a potluck meal while we meet with the
Archbishop. A sign-up sheet for the potluck is on the candlestand. On Sunday
we will serve a Hierarchical Liturgy, followed by a catered meal in the parish
social hall. All faithful parishioners of Saint John’s should be here to greet
our Archbishop for his very first visit to our parish, and to receive his
Archpastoral blessing. The proper way to greet a bishop is to make a small
bow, and then put your right hand over your left hand and ask “Master bless.”
After receiving God’s blessing through the Archbishop, he will place his hand on
your hand for you to venerate. “Where the Bishop and the people are gathered,
there is The Church” -Saint Ignatius of Antioch

Charity of the Month
The charity for the month of October is Inspiring Minds. Because Fr. Brian
mistakenly did not announce it, Inspiring Minds will also be our charity for the
month of November. Inspiring Minds Warren was founded in 2006 and offers
free After-School and Summer Enrichment Programs to under-represented
youth in grades 3-12

Fall Sausage Sale
Our Parish’s Fall Sausage sale will take place Saturday November 9th from
11am-1pm. We’ll gather to make and bag the sausage on the 8th from 8am -
3pm. If you’re interested in helping out and joining the fun, let Jim Stan or Mark
Malacky know!


